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 COMMUNITY FUNDING FRAMEWORK POLICY STATEMENT AND NEXT STEPS 

 ACS2020-CSS-GEN-0003 CITY WIDE 

 

 

Clara Freire, Manager, Partner and Stakeholder Initiatives gave a PowerPoint 

presentation on the report.  A copy of the presentation is held on file in the 

City Clerk’s office. 

 

Following the presentation Clara thanked staff for the work done on this file. 

-  Sarah Mullen, Analyst, Policy Research 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Community and Protective Services Committee recommend 

Council: 

1. Approve the Community Funding Framework Funding Policy 

Statements for the new Community Funding Framework 

(ACS2019-CSS-GEN-0012, approved by Council on September 25, 

2019), as outlined in this report. 

2. Delegate authority to the Manager, Partner and Stakeholder 

Initiatives, to manage and administer the Community and Social 

Services Department Community Funding budget as detailed in 

this report and allocate all community funding in accordance with 

the Community Funding Framework Funding Policy Statements 

attached as Document 1 to this report, provided such allocations 

are within approved budgets. 
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- Manuela Popovici, Program Coordinator, Partner and Stakeholder Initiatives 

As well as others in the department. 

 

Committee Members posed various questions: 

 

- The $150,000 transferred from the Older Adult Plan to the 

Sustainability Fund will not cause any hardships in the Older Adult 

program. 

- There are no cuts to the Community Fund, just additional money from 

the transfer. 

- There is a realisation that not all groups are able or comfortable in 

writing grant requests so there will be a Grant Writing Workshop to 

assist. 

- The long-term funding will help many groups plan for the future. 

The report recommendations were put to Committee and CARRIED as 

presented. 

DIRECTION TO STAFF 

 

That staff report back to Community and Protective Services Committee 

and City Council on the results of the Community Funding, Sustainability 

Fund allocation process before the end of September 2020. 

 

 


